From: Bryce Johnson

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Our environment
Date: Monday, January 20, 2020 5:57:15 PM

Dear Senators

| am writing to voice my support for a cap and invest policy. | am impressed how
many European are moving forward with such legislation, particularly because it
uses a "market" mechanism to bring about important social change.

I live in the Rogue Valley and last summer 2018 the air was so bad | had a serious

health crisis. | see the increased fires, bad air, rising sea levels as all related to our
inability to curb our appetite for carbon producing industries from transportation to
power generation. WE Must make some changes!

These are good changes what stimulate our economic system. We should not be
opposing them.

Sincerely,

Bryce Johnson, (District 3)

Ashland, OR



